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5/1/2008

Paresh, 

Attached is the memorandum responding to ACEH’s March 19, 2008 letter concerning the former Cox Cadillac 

property, 230 Bay Place, Oakland.  We look forward to meeting with you to discuss the project, both past and 

present.  If you have any questions or would like more information, please give me or Ron a call. 

Regards, 

Chuck 

  

Charles Pardini, P.G. 

Principal Geologist 

Operations Manager - Los Altos 

LFR Inc. 

5150 El Camino Real, Suite D-21 

Los Altos, California  94022 

(650) 469-7230 (Main) 

(650) 469-7224 (Direct Dial) 

(510) 813-1053 (Cell) 

(650) 469-7235 (Fax) 

chuck.pardini@lfr.com 

www.lfr.com 

  

  

  

  

This message (including any attachments) is intended only for the use of the named addressee(s) and 

may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. 

If you are not a named addressee, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying 

of this message is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please notify the original 

sender immediately by telephone or by return e-mail and delete this message, along with any attachments, 

from your computer.  Thank you.  












